To: Nurseries, Schools and Colleges
From: Parents
Subject: Is [School] using Count Your Carbon?
Dear [Headteacher],
As a parent who is concerned climate change and our children's futures, I wanted to know if [nursery, school or college name] has signed up to Count Your Carbon?
If you’ve not heard of Count Your Carbon, it is the UK’s first carbon calculator built specifically for nurseries, schools and colleges, developed by Keep Britain Tidy and Eco-Schools.  [nursery/school/college] can sign up for free at countyourcarbon.org.
I believe Count Your Carbon can not only help the [nursery/school/college] calculate and reduce its carbon emissions but will make it easier to develop a climate action plan – which could save the [nursery/school/college] time and money.
I know the Department for Education has set a target to reduce carbon emissions in educational settings by 50% by 2030, and I think Count Your Carbon can help the [nursery, school or college name] achieve this.
I would be grateful if you would let me know if [nursery, school or college name] has signed up or intends to sign up.
Thank you for your time.
Yours sincerely,

